
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  June 3, 2022 

 

FROM: Robert M. Powers, General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Lake Merritt BART Station Area Projects 

 

 

At the June 6 Board meeting, staff intends to provide an information update on two related 

projects in the Lake Merritt BART Station Area: 

 Lake Merritt Transit-Oriented Development Update 

 BART Police Headquarters Relocation Process Update 

 

 

Please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & Development Officer, at (510) 287-4794 if you 

have any questions. 

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert Powers 
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